
 

 
 

 

Position: Undergraduate Summer Student  
 
 
The Department of Materials Science and Engineering is looking to hire 2 part time senior 
Undergraduate students this summer. The position is open to all incoming 4th year students 
including those returning from PEY as well as 2017 graduates.  
 
Experience: working with illustration software is an asset.  
 
Under general supervision of the Associate Chair of Undergraduate Studies, the incumbents will 
be developing schematic illustrations (concept maps) to visually showcase the undergraduate 
curriculum for our Department. These diagrams will show how the program flows from one year 
to the next looking at different vantage points such as math, thermodynamics and design etc. 
The completed project will be showcased on the Departmental website as well as the MSE 
conference room to be used as a reference point for both Students and Faculty members.   
 
If you are interested in this position please submit your resume to Fanny Strumas 

strumas@ecf.utoronto.ca by May 23rd. 
 
Interviews will be held on the 24th and 25th of May and the position will run from June 5th to 
August 31st 2017.  
 
At the end of the summer, incumbents are required to submit a 1 page document about their 
work experience. Hours worked can be used towards 600h practical experience requirement.  
 

mailto:strumas@ecf.utoronto.ca

